
Class 3 Newsletter 

                 Spring Term – 20.3.20 

This Week... 
Despite having to cancel both the Borwick trip and the Roman 

Showcase for parents, we have still managed to have a fun week 
in Class 3! Our Science lesson on Monday involved the children 

creating their very own mini-beast using UV beads that changed 
colour in the light. They were tasked with making a habitat for 
the creature which would be dark, warm and would not squash 
it! We got very messy with leaves and twigs but the results were 
fabulous. We also made our Roman shields using symbols which 
had significance for the Roman army. We even got to test them 
and create a turtle formation like a real army! The classroom was 
a sea of red! Our RE focused on the Last Supper and the children 
explored the feelings of some of the key characters in this story. 

Next Week… 
I cannot quite believe that I am writing this 

newsletter, knowing that we are about to close school 
and say goodbye to the children for the foreseeable 
future. I really do think that they are amazing little 
individuals who will continue to shine their lights 
brightly, whether it be at home or school. I look 

forward to seeing them (and you) all back safe and 
sound very soon.  

“God, grant me the serenity to accept the things I 
cannot change, courage to change the things I can 

and the wisdom to know the difference.“ 

 

 

 

 
I read an article the other day which really resonated with me and 
I hope you don’t mind me sharing with you. 
 It commented on how perceptive children are and how they are 
absorbing all the unrest and constantly changing situation 
surrounding the Coronavirus. It asked us, as adults, to remain calm 
and measured when around the children and allow them to build 
resilience in the knowledge that we will be strong in a crisis and 
they do not need to carry the burden of worry on their young 
shoulders. 
I thought they were wise words, especially as we work hard to 
maintain wellbeing and good mental health. 

 
 
 

 

 
Please note that, to help you manage the children’s 
learning at home, we have sent  

 Extra reading books 
 Exercise book to record tasks in 
 Home Learning Plan specific to Class 3 
 Details of additional learning available is on 

the Class area of our school website 
 

 
 

Special News! 

 
Curriculum & Christian Value Awards – 

Rhys and Elissa 
Writer of the Week 

Ruby 


